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To Consolidated Communications customers for interstate Special Access services 
provided by Consolidated Communications of Northern New England Company LLC 
and Consolidated Communications of Vermont LLC: 

Consolidated Communications is ceasing any new provision of FONS services.  FONS 
service has been offered under contract by Consolidated Communications and its 
predecessor in its NNE operating region. On or after May 1, 2023 no new sales or 
provisioning of FONS services will be offered by Consolidated Communications in the 
states of Maine, New Hampshire or Vermont. Existing contracted FONS services 
arrangements will be maintained for the next 12 months after which the FONS service 
will not be supported or maintained. 

Please contact your CCI account manager with any questions you may have regarding 
this notice. 

Notification Date: March 28, 2023 
Effective Date: May 1, 2023 
Subject: FONS Service Grandfathered Effective 4-15-23 
Notification #: SYS 0452 
Target Audience: IXC, CLEC, Wireless, Reseller 
Area Impacted: Maine, New Hampshire, Vermont 

Contact: Please contact your acccount manager at Consolidated 
Communications with any questions 

Delivered by - Consolidated Communications 
2116 South 17th Street 
Mattoon, Illinois 61938 

 


